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Shannon Wiebusch

From: Tim Woodrow <tim@goblessewerservice.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2021 9:50 AM
To: Shannon Wiebusch
Subject: Can you print and give this to Henry please.

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of the Aitkin County Mail System ‐‐ DO NOT CLICK on links or 
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.] 

To Whom it may concern 
In Regards to the project proposed at 45398 320th Street. Ditch reslope 
and filling. Farm Island Township approves of the proposed project as 
described. Filling ditch yet still maintaining water flow off the road 
surface into the ditch and adequate ditch area for plowing activities.   
 
Thanks 
 
Tim Woodrow - Chairman Farm Island Township.  
 
 


